
 
 

 

    

 
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

March 27, 2024 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

To:  Santaquin City Mayor and City Council 

From:  Jason Callaway       

RE:   Bucking Chutes  

_____________________________________________________________________________      

 
Mayor and Council, 

 

Tanner and I have been working to obtain quotes for replacing the bucking chutes and updating the pens 
behind them. As the Santaquin Rodeo continues to grow, modernizing these facilities will enhance the 

event and benefit both the celebration and the stock contractor.  

Funds for this project were approved in the current budget for $72,000. We have received quotes from 

both Powder River and Priefert dealers for the necessary equipment. After reviewing the proposals, we 

recommend selecting Powder River, as they provided the best pricing and appear to be the best fit for our 
needs. 

Total cost for equipment and installation: $61,492.55  

Recommended Motion: Approve the expenditure of $61,492.55 for the purchase and installation of new 

bucking chutes and related equipment at the Santaquin City Arena.  

 

 

 


